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Galloway Township, NJ- Dr. Amy Hadley, an ass

Service Award.     
 
According to the NJ Speech-Language-Hearing Association (NJSHA), the Distinguished 
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Hadley was also awarded a research and professional development grant for the use of 
electronic portfolios for assessment.         
     
Dr. Joan Bruno, chair of the NJSHA’s honors and awards committee, said, “NJSHA is honored 
to have the opportunity to present this award to…acknowledge (Dr. Hadley’s) hard work and 
success.”    
 
Hadley has been a certified member of the American Speech-Language Hearing Association 
(ASHA) for 25 years. She has served as a chairperson of the New Jersey Speech-Language 
Hearing Association committee on higher education since 2006.  Her service to NJSHA has 
included preparation of articles for the Association’s newsletter, assisting in event planning, 
organization of conference speakers and coordination of student proposals and nominations.   
 
Hadley’s distinguished service has advanced speech-language pathology and audiology locally 
at Stockton College and nationally through her dedicated work with ASHA and NJSHA.      
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